
  
 

 

  

April 1, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, as per the Governor of New Jersey, the Carteret Public Schools, and all 

schools in the State of New Jersey, will remain closed until further notice. 

 

We will notify you when the decision to re-open the schools has been made by Governor Murphy. 

 

Please continue to monitor the Carteret Public Schools website for information and updates. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rosa Diaz 

Superintendent of Schools 
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Superintendent 
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